
The Royal Canadian Legion
Branch 221

142 John Street
West Lorne Ontario N0L 2P0

Municipality of West Elgin
Att: Mayor Richard Letham and Council

Each year a wreath has been placed at the Remembrance Day Services in West Lorne on 
November and 11th by a representative of the Municipality. And now, since 2021 we have 
hosted a Remembrance Ceremony in Rodney. We would like to invite you to participate again
with us at both these ceremonies for 2024.  The cost of this wreath is a donation of $50.00. 
We have a wreath in our storage with the Municipality name on it. 

Your donation cheque can be made payable to Royal Canadian Legion Branch 221 and 
include “poppy fund” in the note portion of the cheque. We thank you for your support . These 
funds go to support veterans and the standing military as well as seniors and our community.

We also ask for support in supplying a sound system and some seating at both these 
ceremonies. Rodney to be held at 1pm on November 10th   in the front of the Rodney Library 
and West Lorne to be held at 11am on November 11th at the cenotaph in front of the West 
Elgin Arena. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you require further 
information.

Karen Goncalves
Poppy Committee Chair
Royal Canadian Legion Br. 221 – West Elgin
519-281-6964 
kandbgoncalves@gmail.com 
rclbranch221@gmail.com
  
                        

 “Lest We  Forget”

mailto:kandbgoncalves@gmail.com
mailto:rclbranch221@gmail.com

